
 

 

Important Information for ERA Enrollment  

 

 

If you are completing the ERA Enrollment Form via the web 

please also note that BCBSRI will require the trading partner ID or 

submitter number of your vendor.  

 

Please be sure to include it in the appropriate box labeled Trading 

Partner ID. 

 

If your vendor is not a recognized vendor with BCBRI they will 

need to complete additional paperwork and testing  with BCBSRI 

to become established before you receive the ERA.  

 

The forms are located under the Provider tab, HIPAA 

Transactions.   

 

If you have any questions or require additional information please 

contact the Physician and Provider Service Center at 401-274-4848 

or 1-800-230-9050 Monday through Friday from 8:00 am to 4:30 

pm. 

 

Your information could take up to 180 days to process. 

 

Thank you 
 


